

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

1866 Southern Lane • Decatur, Georgia 30033-4097 Telephone 404/679-4500 Fax 404/679-4558 www.sacscoc.org

August 25, 2009

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Hoston:

Please pardon the delay in responding to your letter of May 8, 2009, notifying the Commission of a new high school dual enrollment program to be offered via teleconferencing beginning Summer, 2009. Students will be able to earn more than 50% of the credit toward an LVN before completing high school. Since the College is approved to offer 50% or more of an educational program via distance delivery, I accept notification and require no additional information.

Best regards,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/SLA:jdw

cc: Dr. Michael S. Johnson